
The Walworth County Treasurer’s Office would like the public to know that the timeline for printing titles from application to printing is currently 10-12 weeks. Thank you for your patience. 

The mailing fee for license plates has been changed to accommodate rising postage costs. The new price is 7.50 for each set of license plates and 1.50 for each registration. 

